
 

Workforce Streamlining –One year on Event   Date: 30th June 2017  

Location: Haydock Park, Lancaster Suite, Newton-le-Willows 
 
Evaluation 
 
Did the event meet your expectations? 

 
The majority of attendees felt the event met or exceeded their expectations and the time for 

presentations, networking etc. was sufficient. 

The feedback indicates that attendees felt it was useful to review the progress to date including 

barriers as well as share as information between the regions. Some felt the sessions were a little 

repetitive and would have benefited from more detail on how some of the challenges had been 

overcome. 

How satisfied were you with the facilities at Haydock Park? 

 
The majority of attendees were very satisfied with the facilities, although a few commented on the 

Lancaster Suite being a little cold. 

How useful did you find the afternoon workshop? 

 
The majority of attendees found the workshops to be very useful or extremely useful. Most 

attendees did not state which workshop they attended, so determining the response for each one is 

limited. 

Is there any support that you/your team/your Trust, do not already receive from the Streamlining 
Team 

 
Responses indicated a general sense of good support already being provided, although many 

requested more information sharing across the three STP areas. Some asked for a regional 

workstream meetings, others hope to benefit from the work taking place elsewhere in the region. 

Is there anything you would like to see at the next event? 
 
Responses included more time to network, an opportunity for attendees to raise questions in 

advance that could be addressed on the day and more opportunities to work at workstream level. 

Additional Comments 

 
There were many positive responses saying it was an excellent and well organised event. A couple 

felt that negativity in one of the workstreams, recruitment, held back discussion and that the group 

should be willing to share more. Other attendees felt it may be better to ascertain what the 

workstreams would want from a workshop to better make use of the time. 

 

 


